Mr. John Meyer
Vice Chancellor of Adminstrative and Resource Management
UC Davis

1 Shields Ave

Davis CA 95616 
Dear Vice Chancellor Meyer,
I am writing to voice my support for the student community at the Domes and to ask for your support to help the Domes community remain on-site until a long term plan has been developed.   
I urge UC Davis to work with the proposal developed by faculty, student residents, and the Solar Community Housing Association. This proposal provides an economically viable solution to address code compliance issues, while preserving cultural continuity for the Domes community.

The Baggins End Domes community has been a hub for environmental and social innovation for 40 years. The Domes is a landmark for the city of Davis and an invaluable and irreplaceable asset to UC Davis. The loss of this inspiring community would be a tragic mistake at a time when innovations in sustainability and community building are needed more than ever.








Sincerely,



